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Diesel pickups are essential to our farming operation, which is 15 mi apart. From 

hauling fuel to tractors, seed from the warehouse to the field, workers from field to 

field, supervising workers and irrigation with needed supplies on hand. Trips across 

the state and even the Midwest for parts needed on a moment’s notice. Farmer’s are  

essential for feeding you and many others. There are no equivalent vehicles to match 

the hauling capacity of our pickups. 

 

 Please drop rules, there should be no hindrance by rule or law in regards to 

equipment needed to grow our crops. 


